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The Texas Medical Board (TMB) and Texas State Board of Pharmacy (TSBP) do not endorse or prohibit 
any particular prescribed drugs or treatment for COVID-19 that meet the standard of care. Drugs are 
permitted to be prescribed off-label. It is the professional judgement of each physician to write their 
prescriptions while meeting all applicable federal and state statutes and rules. Similarly, each 
pharmacist must use their professional judgement in dispensing valid prescriptions while meeting all 
applicable federal and state statutes and rules. 


